
Dear , 
 
Further to your recent Freedom of Information request below, please see in answer to your 
questions following further investigations. 
 

For each year: 2009/10, 2010/11, 2011/12, 2012/13, 2014/14, 2014/15, 2015/16, 2016/17, 
2017/18:  number of people known to the authority as statutory homeless, who died each year.  

For each year: How many Safeguarding Adults Reviews were undertaken each year, and if possible, 
how many were for: 
a. people who were statutory homeless 
b. people who were statutory homeless who died  

2009/10 – 2 
10/11 – 1 
11/12 – 0 
12/13 – 1 
13/14 – 0 
14/15 – 1 
15/16 – 1 
16/17 – 1 
17/18 – 1 
 
Please note, this is the number COMPLETED in the given financial year, regardless of when they 
started as this is in line with national statutory returns (we currently have none ongoing).  None 
related to any people who were either statutory homeless or statutory homeless who died. 

3. I know a man called  died in Retford on 27/2/2018- can you please let me know if 

there has already been a Safeguarding Adults Review about their death- yes or no? NO 

We hope this now satisfies your request. Should you have any further enquiry please do not hesitate 
to contact me directly on the details below.  
 
In addition to this and for future reference Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes 
previous FOIR,s and answers on its website, under Disclosure logs. (see link) 
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/ 
 
You can use the search facility using keywords. 
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints 
and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or email 
complaints@nottscc.gov.uk. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Alison Fletcher 
Complaints, Information & Mediation Officer 
Complaints and Information Team 
Nottinghamshire County Council  
County Hall  
Alison.fletcher1@nottscc.gov.uk 
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